
 
 

Louisiana Department of Justice 

Occupational Licensing Review Program  

 

OLRP Comment Period:  Louisiana Board of Pharmacy 

 

RE: Proposed Amendment of LAC 46:LIII.1103 and LAC 46:LIII.2501 Re: Prescription 

Department Requirements and Prescription Drugs (Product Integrity Rule) 

 

The Louisiana Department of Justice OLRP provides active state supervision for the occupational 

rulemaking of participating boards.  The Louisiana Board of Pharmacy has submitted for review 

occupational rules as referenced above.  The OLRP welcomes comments on active rule reviews 

and will begin accepting comments on the above referenced matter beginning June 19, 2024 

through July 2, 2024.  Public comments should be submitted in accordance with the “Public 

Comments” sections of the OLRP webpage located at https://www.aglizmurrill.com/olrp. 
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        Deputy Director 
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